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Picture News 

This Week’s Useful Vocabulary 

Crisis – A time of intense difficulty or suffering. One of the main causes is thought to be the 
cost of living crisis. 
Expensive – Costing a lot a money. All of which have become more expensive in recent 
months. 
Finances – The money that a person or household has. Animal rescue groups in countries 
around the world are seeing a jump in the number of animals being brought to their shelters, 
as household finances are squeezed. 
Fostering – Taking care of an animal, usually for a limited time. Emma says that because 
they are so full, they will pay all the costs for fostering a dog. 
Micronutrients – Any substance, such as a vitamin or trace element, essential for healthy 
growth and development but required only in minute amounts. This includes pet food 
ingredients such as meat, grains, and micronutrients. 



Football Tournament 
 

On Friday evening 7 pupils represented Burlington in a Tigers Trust football tournament as part 
of the EFL cup. Two teams dropped out on the day of the matches, leaving Our Lady and St. 
Peter and Hymers School from Hull competing with 
Burlington. 
 
The team played Our Lady and St Peter first and worked 
hard as a group of players, winning 1 0. The second match 
against Hymers was a little more challenging as they were 
a strong attacking team. Burlington lost 5 0. In the second 
round we drew 0 0 with Our Lady and lost Hymers 5 0?. 
 
All of the 7 children played with enthusiasm and hard work 
and are to be commended on that. Well done for a great 
team spirit and keeping going when the games were more 
challenging. 
 
Well done to Finley, Harry, Brooklyn, Coco, Jude, Lennon 
and Reuben. 

Fun Friday 

Thank you again to those who took part in our Fun Friday today. We have had lots 
of great donations. We will not have any more Fun Friday’s this year, however, any 
additional tombola prizes/gifts we will gladly accept over the next couple of weeks. 

As mentioned previously, all profits from the Christmas Fair will be used to help 
subsidise the price of the Pantomime tickets for all children to The Spa. 

Christmas Fair 

Our Christmas fair will take place on Friday 9th December. Please contact the office if you wish 
to volunteer or you may wish to hold a stall for a contribution of £10.00. 

Raffle tickets will be on sale soon, on a morning at the front of the school and will also be 
available to buy on the night of the fair - £1 per strip. 

Rugby Competition 

On Tuesday evening, 16 children travelled to Bridlington Rugby Club to take part in a rugby 
competition. 12 teams entered the competition in total which meant there was an impressive 11 
games. Both teams did really well and impressed both Mr Norman and Mrs Christlow. Well 
done to all involved.  
 
1st - OLSP (Team A) 
2nd - Bay (Team B) 
3rd - Bay (Team A) 
4th - Bempton (Team A) 
5th - Burlington (Team A) 
6th - Flamborough 
7th - Martonagte (Team A) 
8th - Martongate (Team B & OLSP Team B 
9th - Wold Newton 
10th - Burlington (Team B) 
11th - Bempton (Team B) 



Ambassadors of Bridlington 

This half-term, Year 3 pupils have taken part in the 'Ambassadors of Bridlington' event, in order 
to learn more about their local area and its history. Pupils started the day by conducting their own 
research in small groups, asking members of the public what they liked about Bridlington and 
why. Pupils then gathered their research together to present it to each other. 
 
Afterwards, pupils were able to research famous local people, their contributions to the 
community and then looked for evidence of these people around Bridlington.  
 
The children behaved well and a good time was had by all - a big thank you to the Hull Children's 
University staff who organised and delivered this experience. 

Dates for the Diary 
 

18th November – Children in Need 
 
22nd November – Year 6 Weight and Measure 
 
25th November – Super English day – Year 6 at Headlands  
 
06th December – Year 4 Pedestrian Skills 
 
06th December – School Christmas Dinner – children can come to school in Christmas jumpers 
and headwear. (Usual price of £2.20 applies) 
 
09th December – School Christmas Fair 3.30 
School choir singing at St John’s Methodist Church. 
 
13th December – All Year 3 and Year 4 in Christmas Play, with the School choir and Orchestra 
6:30pm start. 
 
14th December – Christmas Party – children can come to school in party clothes. There will be a 
free Christmas lunch provided for all children. 
 
15th December - Whole school to the pantomime at Bridlington Spa — ‘Snow White and the 
Seven Dwarfs’ at 10am. 
 
16th December – Christmas concert at the Priory church with the Infant school at 9:30am 
Break up 
 
04th January 2023 – Return to School. 


